
Announcements  

May 6, 2018 

 
 

Today’s community meal is sponsored and served by Bob Duker and the 

Sunrise Rotary Group. Please join this group for good food and fellowship 

and continue to welcome them to St. Charles. The group is in need of 

some assistance and would appreciate it if some of us helped out. 

 

Our Vacation Bible School team is looking for volunteers to help with 

the program. Sign-up sheets are in a labeled folder on the back table. 

There are also sheets on the back table to sign up your children for the 

program. 

 

For Mother’s Day, we will have a photographer here to take photos of 

mothers and their families. To participate in this event, you must sign up 

on the sheet on the back table. For the women of the 8:15 mass, please 

feel free to come back to take advantage of this gift. 

 

Our Annual Ladies Night Out is Friday, May 11, 2018. All ladies and 

their guests are invited to attend. The cost is $5 per person. Please sign 

up on the sheet on the back table. 

 

The Annual CSA campaign will begin on May 20th and will run until the 

end of June.  CSA is our largest fundraiser and it also acts as a head 

count for the Archdiocese.  This year, our CSA goal set by the 

Archdiocese has increased 58% since last year, so we encourage 

everyone to participate in this campaign.  There are several payment 

options available, including online giving.  See the flyer in the vigil for 

details. 

 

Our children will be confirmed on Pentecost Sunday at Nativity’s 

9:45am mass. Please mark your calendar that to support our children as 

they deepen their Catholic faith, we are asking St. Charles members to 

join with Nativity at the 9:45am Mass on Sunday, May 20, 2018. There 

will not be an 11:30 mass here.  

 


